
Tuesday, November 9, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 

Students 
Congratulations to the HHS Marching band and Color guard for their recent accomplishments.  On Oct. 16 at the WBA 
Golden State Tournament they took 2nd Place in the 2A Class and Best Percussion and Best General Effect.  On Oct. 30 at 
the WBA Fresno State Sierra Cup Classic they took 2nd Place in the 2A Class Best Percussion.  Upcoming Events include:  
WBA Madera Invitational on November 13 and WBA State Championships in Fresno on November 20.   Best of luck 
band and guard as you enter your final stretch of the season.  Keep up the great work! 
 
Congratulations to Paulette Maskarino who made the cut to go to the Girls Golf So Cal Regional Championships on 
Wednesday, 11/10 in Murrieta, CA. She shot a 79 on Monday, Nov.1st at the Valley Championships held at Sunnyside 
Country Club to advance. Good luck on Wednesday Paulette. 
 
Due to Thursday Veteran’s Day holiday, All Work Experience classes for the week of 11/8-11/12 have been cancelled.  
Be sure you attend classes the following week as usual. 
 
If you like being outdoors and are looking for something different to do this summer, the Student Conservation 
Association has some great opportunities for high school students, age 15 to 19.  You can gain hands-on conservation and 
outdoor skills during 3 to 5 week projects in parks and forests.  Their tuition-free program includes an adventure trip, 
camping equipment and meals.  Pick up information in the Career Center.  Forms completed in the fall are reviewed early 
in their evaluation and placement process, so don’t delay! 
 
Seniors, buses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 deposit.  Make 
payment in the ASB Office during break or lunch. 
 
Yearbook Senior Ads are still available to be purchased, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.  All 
pictures for Senior Ads are due December 10th. 
 
The Gay-Straight Alliance will be meeting Wednesday, 11/10 with a special guest speaker in Rm. 654.  Save the date. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 
The Chess Club meets in Rm. 207 at lunch on Friday.  Come and enjoy the games. 
 
Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
Attention all Varsity Boys Basketball players.  There will be a mandatory meeting in Rm. 503 today at break. 
 

Courage 
“It’s a matter of taking the side of the weak against the strong, 
something the best people have always done.” – Harriet Beecher Stowe 
 

Infer – read between the lines 
 
 
 
 


